RE-IMAGINING JUVENILE JUSTICE IN ALLEGHENY COUNTY – Seeking interested persons for a Study Group

In March of this year, Allegheny County Council passed Motion 12610-23 that establishes the Juvenile Justice Study Group to bring together individuals and organizations having experience related to juvenile justice in the hopes of reimagining and reshaping what juvenile justice should look like today.  Along with members of the Court of Common Pleas, the Executive Branch, and County Council, the Juvenile Justice Study Group shall include other advisory members with experience in the areas outlined below.  

· A representative of a recognized victims’ advocacy group;
· A representative of an organization that primarily engages in advocacy for juveniles within the juvenile justice system; or
· A representative of a college or university that has published research, studies, or similar materials relating to the juvenile justice system.

If you are interested in serving on this Study Group and meet one of the criteria above, please submit a letter of interest and resume to the address below before July 7, 2023.
		
Office of County Council
			Attn:  Ken Varhola
			436 Grant Street – Room 119
			Pittsburgh, PA  15219

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ken at 412-350-6490.
